SPECIAL MEETING - MONTVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION
MONTVILLE HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY/MEDIA CENTER
February 10, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.

Item 1: Call to order/ Pledge of Allegiance

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chair David Rowley. Board of
Education members in attendance were Carrie Baxter, Steven Loiler, Robert Mitchell,
Jr., Kim Navetta, Todd Pomazon, Deborah Reed-ller, Valerie Smith, James Wood, and
David Rowley. Also in attendance were Superintendent of Schools Brian C. Levesque,
Assistant Superintendent Laurie Pallin, Director of Special Services Mark Johnson,
Business Manager Kathy Lamoureux, and Administrators Jason Daly, Mary Jane Dix,
Amy Espinoza, William Klinefelter, Jill Mazzalupo, Tatiana Patten, Allison Peterson,
and Jeffrey Theodoss, Mayor Ronald McDaniel, and Town Council members Tom
McNally and Laura Tanner.

Iltem 2: Community comments.

Mayor R. McDaniel acknowledged the district’s facilities staff for the clearing of snow from the
schools.

Item 3: Presentation/discussion on the Superintendent’s proposed budget for 2015-16.
A discussion of the proposed 2015-2016 budget was held. No action was taken.

Iltem 4. Adjournment.

Motion: That the meeting is adjourned.
Proposed by: Valerie Smith

Seconded by: Deborah Reed-ller

Vote: Carried unanimously

The meeting adjourned at 6:22 p.m.

Submitted by,

Brian C. Levesque
Superintendent of Schools



